
Ordinance on cultivating pot
in South Tahoe takes shape
The  draft  ordinance  of  South  Lake  Tahoe’s  marijuana
cultivation ordinance is expected to be discussed at next
week’s pot committee hearing.

More input was given at this week’s meeting. Representatives
from  the  three  medicinal  marijuana  collectives,  concerned
residents,  city  staff  and  others  are  working  on  crafting
language for the ordinance.

The South Lake Tahoe City Council is expected to take up the
issue Oct. 19. Council meetings begin at 9am.

The next committee meeting is Sept. 29 at 3pm at Lake Tahoe
Airport.

— Compiled by Kathryn Reed
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